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EDWARDSVILLE – SIUE Athletics has announced that, due to safety concerns, Korte 
Stadium will not be open for Saturday's men's soccer friendly against Saint Louis FC at 
1 p.m. There is no longer an admission charge to attend the game.

Because of the snow and ice, the entire inside portion of the facility will be closed to the 
general public.

The area outside the facility will be open at spectators' own risk.  SIUE apologizes for 
the late notice.
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